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Senator PAYNE-Yes, quite. Can you advise, then, whether there are plans for a 

COAG meeting to be held in conjunction with the proposed tax summit next 

year? 

Dr de Brouwer-I can offer no information about that. 

Senator PAYNE-Could you take that on notice, Mr de Brouwer. 

Dr de Brouwer-Yes. 

 

Answer:  

There are currently no plans for a Council of Australian Governments meeting to be 

held in conjunction with the proposed tax summit in mid 2011. 


